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	Ollaberry Primary School, Ollaberry, Shetland ZE29RT

01595 807270  www.ollaberry.shetland.sch.uk

ollaberry@shetland.gov.uk
juliamcginlay@shetland.gov.uk



       27th April 2021

Dear Parents/Carers
I am writing to make you aware of a staffing update for next session. It is hard to believe we are now in term 4 and nearing the end of what has been a very busy year full of challenges and achievements for us all.  

As you are already aware, my contract at Ollaberry Primary School is coming to an end on 25th June 2021. After a huge amount of careful consideration and thought, I will return to my substantive post at Bell’s Brae Primary School next session. This has not been an easy decision for me as I have had so many positive experiences and I will really miss the pupils. 
I wanted to share this information before the post is advertised very soon.
I have thoroughly enjoyed my year at Ollaberry Primary School. Particular strengths of the school include the very active and willing parent body and supportive staff. I am very grateful to have had the opportunity to work alongside you and your community this session. I feel the school is well placed to continue to take forward developments.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support and help whether this has been to provide valuable feedback, to help out with the school grounds projects or even in a power cut!
I will miss everyone at Ollaberry Primary School, especially the pupils and I wish you all the very best for the future. 

Yours Sincerely

Julia McGinlay
Acting Head Teacher 

